North Herts Satellite GP entry extended

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: February 04, 2014

Overall 2012-13 Champion Chris Doran also won in North Herts last season

The closing date for entries to the North Herts Satellite Grand Prix (March 8-9, 2014) has been extended to
February 12th.

For more information contact Di Jermyn on 01726 69289
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